November 1, 2010
To: Dr. McArthur. Queens University of Charlotte Web design                                                                                                                                                 Re:  ww.Queens.Edu Web design                             
From:  Josh Kane. Strategic Communications Practitioner


Queens University of Charlotte’s marketing and community relations office has assigned the task to send suggestions about ways to improve the Queens web-site.  

Overall, the new Queens.edu is designed in such a way, that’s its information is easily access able.  Consumers visiting the web site will vary in age and it is important that all visitors can access the proper information without difficulty.   

The new design is more esthetically pleasing then the previous site.  The image of the site represents, to those consumers not associated with Queens can sway public’s interpretation of the Queens organization.  

Although, the site’s information is easily access able and esthetically pleasing, there are some minor adjustments that may improve the consumer’s experience upon visiting Queens.edu.  The web-site lacks a level of instructiveness with those students currently attending Queens University of Charlotte.  The site should establish a connection between the student public and the web site to relay experiences and events students are currently experiencing.  The site currently shows events, and new about the university but none that connects to the student.  

Our Queens website matches up with worldwide organizations sites such as Bankofamerica.com.  Today sites must be reliable, accessible, and simpler.  With website consumers now varying in age, and web based experience companies are making the web based experience less complex and allowing customers to access their needed necessities.  

Thank you for you consideration,

Josh Kane

